
NEWS RELEASE 
Sacred Heart Catholic School Celebrates 50th Anniversary 
Kirkland Lake, ON, May 14, 2013:   

Sacred Heart Catholic School, in Kirkland Lake, celebrated 50 years of providing 
Catholic education in Kirkland Lake.  The year-end celebrations culminated this 
past Saturday, May 11th with a 50th Anniversary Reunion Mass at Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish.   This celebration was followed by an Open House at Sacred Heart 
Catholic School and then the evening capped off with a Banquet at Franny's 
Restaurant.  

 

Rick Brassard, Board Chair, presented Cheryl Ricco with a plaque officially 
commemorating and congratulating the Sacred Heart Catholic School family 
on their 50th anniversary and wished all present best wishes from the 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees. 

The entire Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to congratulate 
Sacred Heart Catholic School on this milestone in their history! 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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